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Asbestos Removal from Tuesday 18 April – 
Thursday 20 April 2023 
The Blayney Multipurpose Service (MPS) is undergoing a major redevelopment as part of 
the NSW Government’s $297 million Multipurpose Service Program to deliver health 
facilities across rural and remote NSW. 
 
During recent Early Works construction at the Blayney MPS, asbestos or asbestos containing material was identified 
in the ground on the existing Osman Street site. 

Health Infrastructure has engaged Central West Asbestos Removal to carry out the removal of the Non-Friable 
asbestos. 

Work times will be between 7.00am and 5.00pm from Tuesday 18 April to Thursday 20 April 2023. We will let you 
know in advance of any changes to these days and times. 

How will the work affect you? 
We recognise that building new infrastructure can be disruptive to nearby residents, businesses and road users. All 
construction activities are carried out with the health and safety of the local community as our top priority.  

Asbestos is commonly found on construction sites throughout NSW. As is best practice, asbestos is managed on-site 
in accordance with Environment Protection Authority requirements.  
 
The removal of asbestos is in accordance with all health and environmental regulations including SafeWork NSW 
regulations. Notification has been given and approved by SafeWork NSW, and all work will be carried out in 
accordance with the WH&S Standards required. The Licence details can be confirmed and more information found at 
safework.nsw.gov.au 
 
The affected area is safely isolated within the fenced compound of the work site. 

Keeping you informed 
If you would like to speak with a member of Central West Asbestos Removal please contact: 

Andrew Gibson 
Licence No: AD212693 
Central West Asbestos Removal  
Phone: (02) 6366 1610 
Email: admin@cwar.com.au 
Website: www.cwar.com.au 

To contact the project team directly, please call the project information line on (02) 9978 5432 or email us at  
HI-BlayneyMPSredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au.  

Thank you for your patience while we complete this important redevelopment for the Blayney community. 
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